
Welcome Back Students! 
It is with great excitement that we welcome the 2017-2018 school year and 
the Class of 2021 to the halls of Berlin Brothersvalley High School! BBHS 
has made a commitment to providing large opportunities in a small-school 
environment. Academically, we are proud to offer four Advanced Placement 
courses, over 70 college credits, and a variety of specialized electives in our 
program of study all led by a staff that is dedicated to student learning! We 
appreciate the tremendous community support of our academic, athletic, 
and performing arts programs! We are fortunate to have you be a part of our 
educational community. We look forward to another greatly successful 
school year that will see the Class of 2018 cross the stage in the spring! 

Brian Thompson, BBHS Principal 
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Back-to-School Night 
Join us on Monday, 
August 28 from 
6:00-7:00p.m. for Back-
to-School Night. 

First Day of School 
Tuesday, August 29 

Labor Day 
In observance of Labor 
Day, there will be no 
school on Monday, 
September 4.  

School Pictures 
BBMS and BBES—
September 6            
BBHS—September 7   

Scheduled 2-Hour 
Delay 
There will be a 2-hour 
delay on Thursday, 
September 28 for 
teacher professional 
development. 

Homecoming 
Weekend 
October 6-7 

Be sure to like BBHS 
on Facebook!

BBHS had a 2016 
School Performance 
Profile score of 81.7. 
This is an increase of 

22.6 points since 2014! 
Great job students and 

staff! 

81.7
BBHS will begin the 
2017-18 school year 

with a student 
enrollment of 243 
students in Grades 

9-12.

BBSD welcomes the 
Class of 2030 to 

Kindergarten for the 
2017-18 school year!
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Guidance Corner 
Welcome back to the 2017 – 2018 school year!  
Both Mrs. McMillen and Mrs. Grasser are ready 
to help your child with his/her guidance and 
counseling needs. For most parents, the look 
and feel of the guidance office is much different 
for students than it was ‘back in the day’.  

The goal of the guidance office is to help 
students discover talents, skills, and abilities 
that will lead him/her into a career that is 
meaningful and a pleasure every day.  Our 
theme this year is, “Life is an Adventure…Let’s 
Map Out a Plan!” We will offer group and 
individual time to explore and prepare for 
careers, learn how to get and keep a job and 
how to use individual skills to create unique 
personal growth opportunities. We also offer 
personal counseling and agency referrals for 
issues impacting school performance.    

In a school the size of BBHS, we take pride in 
getting to know all of the students on a 
personal level.  In addition to helping students, 
we also are available to parents by phone or 
appointment to assist your student in 
navigating the future.   If there is anything we 
can do to assist you, please don’t hesitate to 
call. We are looking forward to partnering with 
you this school year. 

Athletics Corner 
The start of the new school year means that our 
favorite Mountaineer teams are back on the 
field and court! Fresh off of a state semi-final 
appearance, our girls’ volleyball team begins 
their home schedule on Tuesday, September 5 
against Shanksville.  

On the grass, our Mountaineer soccer teams are 
expecting another run deep into the playoffs. 
Our boys open their home schedule on Friday, 
September 1 against Hyndman. The Lady 
Mountaineers kick off their home schedule on 
Tuesday, September 12 against Rockwood. Be 
sure to catch all the action at the Snyder of 
Berlin Sports Complex.  

Under the guidance of Coach Paul, who enters 
his 15th year at the helm of the Mountaineer 
Football program, our football team kicks off 
their season on the road on Friday, August 25 
against our rival Meyersdale Red Raiders.  

Best of luck to all teams! Complete athletic 
schedules can be found by clicking here. 
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WELCOME MS. HOLLY MONTGOMERY TO BBHS! 
We are excited to welcome Ms. Holly Montgomery to the teaching staff at BBHS. Ms. 
Montgomery joins our science department and will teach 9th grade Biology starting 
this fall. Ms. Montgomery is a 2008 graduate of BBHS where she was a member of the 
basketball and track teams, as well as being in NHS, FFA, marching band, and school 
musical productions. Ms. Montgomery is a graduate of California University of 
Pennsylvania and has spent the past 4 years teaching near Charlotte, NC.

http://47000.digitalsports.com/pages/schedule/schedule.php?showCurrent=y

